ROGER WILLIAMS

In reviewing the draft Upland Finfish Hatching and Rearing General Permit, there was no
requirement to test the hatcher discharge water for PCBs. Since the discharge ends up in the
Spokane River which is listed for PCBs, all discharges to the Spokane River should be tested for
PCBs. The Upland Finfish Hatching and Rearing General Permit needs to include at least quarterly
testing for PCBs using EPA Methods 8082 A and 1668.



